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I oppose SB1060. The federal government already has transparency rules in place 

for hospitals and is working to identify additional meaningful price information that 

hospitals would be required to publicize. Oregon having its own requirements is 

burdensome for hospitals and will ultimately make healthcare more costly. Please 

vote NO on SB1060. 


